
 

Dr. Salvador, 

Thank you for joining our Medical Advisory Board to make a difference for all who bravely battle 
Syringomyelia & Chiari daily; we extend a warm welcome and we look forward to working with you and 
your team at the Institute in Barcelona!  Your expertise will benefit our organization by assisting us in 
developing new resources, teaching tools, and guidelines for children and adults with Syringomyelia & 
Chiari that can be implemented worldwide!  We are the only organization led by physicians and nurses 
working on the very first worldwide registry for Syringomyelia & Chiari in collaboration with the FDA 
and the National Organization for Rare Disorders.  We now know that ongoing medical management is 
crucial in regards to Chiari malformation and Syringomyelia.  It is our goal that the registry will open 
more   doors   for   research,   answer   unmet   needs,   and   most   important…save   lives! Thank you for 
volunteering to serve on our board!  All of our educational materials are approved by our Medical 
Advisory Board and this is included during meetings.  In the near future we will begin offering seminars 
and presentations to nurses and physicians for CME and CEU credits regarding Syringomyelia & 
Chiari!  Our next advisory board meeting is coming up in June.  I will send you a separate email with 
dates/times to select.  We respect your time and your willingness to volunteer.  We meet by phone 
conference every 3 months; otherwise we typically communicate by email or cell phone if needed.  
Welcome to our dedicated team!    

Kind Regards, 

Beth 

Beth Nguyen RN, CEO 

WORLDWIDE SYRINGOMYELIA & CHIARI TASK FORCE INC. 
Web:  http://www.wstfcure.org 
Email:  wstfcure@wstfcure.org 
Phone:  (678) 977-6119   
 
“Rather,  ten  times,  die  in  the  surf,  heralding  the  way  to  a  new  world,  than  stand  idly  on  the  shore.”  
–Florence Nightingale 

Dr. Royo Salvador,


